
Meeting with UNS at UKG

Representatives from UNS prof. Darko Reba and prof. Milica Kostres visited University of
Kragujevac on 23-01-2013. The meeting was dedicated to the discussion about future
dissemination activities of developed study programs of urban engineering and analysis of
reviews of urban engineering study programs performed by EU partners (VGTU and TUKE). Mo
re pictures from the presentation can be found in
Gallery
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